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H.P. Forest Department
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PROJECT
Kullu-171001

01902-226636 (0), email-
dpoidpkullu@gmail.com

NoIDP/RFQ/2024-25_1] UD Dated__© ']v|Q“_“,

“CORRIGENDUM”

It is informed that RFQ Tender Notice was called vide this
office  endst. No. IDP/A-1-6/CiviI/RFQ/2024-25/1101-04 dated
28.09.2024 for the work shown in the notice inviting quotation/ bids
from eligible bidders, uploaded on website:-www.hpidp.org. & to be
opened on 10.10.2024 at 11.00am. Only Sr. No 11, job No 108 is hereby

stand cancelled.

Distar B jecs @ ficer,
Infftsizted DevelopniéntiRroject,
Kﬁfﬁ:“, i Kl ()





